
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Mike Lacroix and Rick Nyquist to an Egress Window Non-Compliance Determination at 1568
CHAMBER STREET.

Egress window non-compliant.  Are largest size of manufacturer, in existing openings.  Meets state building
codes.  Easier to open....than previous windows.

January 3, 2012

David Nelson

Hearing necessary.

Amended 3/7/12
WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Mike Lacroix and Rick Nyquist to an Egress Window Non-
Compliance Determination at 1568 CHAMBER STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the
appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal and grant a 90-
day extension to come into compliance; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter grants the appeal.
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